
NEWSLETTER 

Oak Class - Noted Liars 

The children will be popping over to the Hilgay to 

watch a performance from the Noted Liars group 

who have been working with Barn Owls since   

September. 

The Noted Liar group tell stories about the Fens 

and surrounding area through the medium of 

dance, singing and acting.  The children will pre-

sent their performance to parents, and then later 

in the year will perform at the Corn Exchange 

with other schools.  

The children in Oak class will be working with the 

group from Thursday 18th January. 

From the Head Teacher 
Dear all, 

Happy new year! 

It is lovely to welcome back the children and they are already working hard. This week I 
have seen Year 6 tackling BIDMAS in maths, Acorn class colour mixing with paints and 
Key Stage 2 children describing a fictional animal and its adaptations. 

We have many events coming up this term including book week, science week and 
number day. We will send further details of these events in the near future. I am 
pleased to see lots of children enjoying healthier snacks at playtime and we have lots of 
sports events, sports clubs and new sports sessions happening throughout the Spring 
term too. 

Regards, 

Sarah Turner 

Head Teacher 
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Dates for your diary 

January 

 9th  Oak  - Speedstacking               

11th Barn Owls to perform for parents 

the Noted Liars production in the village 

hall at 10:30am - Oak class to visit. 

12th School Closed for Staff training 

February 

12th-16th School Closed for Half Term 

March  

30th March to 13th April - School 

Closed for Easter 

April 

20th  School closed for Staff training 

 

        

Just a small reminder that 

the  school is closed on   

Friday 12th 

January for 

staff training. 

  


